
Mark Your  
Calendar! 

 
 

 
Tue. Nov. 3 
• Professional 

Development Day 
(Students Out) 

 
Tue. Nov. 10 
• 2nd Quarter Ends 
 
Wed. Nov. 11 
• Veterans’ Day (no 

school) 
 
Thurs.  
Thu. Nov. 12-Sun. Nov. 22 
• Virtual Book Fair (link in 

newsletter & on website) 
 

 
Mon. Nov. 23–Sun. Nov 29 

• Thanksgiving Break 
 
 

 
 

CAPA Art & Creative Writing Students Success 
8th grade CAPA Art students and CAPA Creative Writing students have an inspiring exhibit of 
art and poetry on display at Memphis Rox Climbing Center and the Stax Museum of Memphis. 
Students learned about the history of voting rights and issues prevalent in the 2020 election, 
and then created individual works to inform and energize others to vote. Memphis Rox will be 
a polling place on November 3, so voters will be able to view the students' work as they cast 
their ballot! Here are a few highlights of their work:  
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CAPA News 
Please visit our CAPA Facebook Page:  www.facebook.com/ColonialMiddleSchoolCAPA  
and our Twitter Page:  www.twitter.com/ColonialCAPA 
and  our website:  http://www.scsk12.org/schools/colonial.ms/site/index.shtml 

Pink Out Day  
October was breast cancer awareness month.  Breast Cancer Awareness Month is a yearly campaign to 
educated people about the importance of early screening, testing, and more. 
Colonial Patriots  wore  pink on Friday, October 30 to show our fight against breast cancer! 
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Reading Rockstars 
The Reading Rockstars’ book for this 
semester is  The Fourteenth Goldfish by 
Jennifer Holm.  It is an adorable book 
about being young and aging.  Please 
stop by the library website and check it 
out.  Follow the instructions on the 
library website at 
ColonialMiddleLibrary.weebly.com on 
how to access the book online. 

Be sure and post 
on the blog! 

The Virtual  Book Fair is Coming! 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be virtual this year.  
It will be held from November 9-22!  The link to 
the book fair is on our website or you can access 
it at:  https://www.scholastic.com/bf/

colonialpatriots.    
This is a great time to do your holiday shopping! 
Proceeds from the book fair support the library 
program and provide new books for our 
students to enjoy.    

Unity Against Bullying 
October was National Bullying Prevention 
Month. Colonial held Unity Against Bullying 
Day on Wednesday, October 21.  Students, 
faculty, and staff wore orange to signify 
Colonial’s initiative for bullying prevention.   
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